
Chippewa Valley Blues Society Minutes 9-16-13 
  

In Attendance: 
Santiago DeMars, Duane Kebschull, Mike Fischer, Debbie Fischer, Dan Callen, and Mark 

Morgan 
  
Approval of Minutes: 
  
Mark Morgan made the motion and Mike Fischer seconded it. All were in favor. 
  
Treasurers Report: 
  
CVBS has $3,297.18 in the bank account and TNB has $7,226.20. Volume One and Digit copy 

still need to be paid. 
  
TNB: 
  
TNB held a meeting last week to discuss TNB unplugged. The Jones Tones start the series off on 

October 9
th

 2013. Still need to schedule the rest of the events, posters and advertising. Mike 

Fischer will call Jim Phillips and get together with Dano. 
  
Mike Fischer suggested that CVBS become responsible for underwriting, advertising, and 

sponsors for TNB. This was tabled for the next meeting. 
  
Old Business: 
  
Spoke about the National Blues competition. Danno is going to check out more information 

regarding the event and get back to us at the next meeting. 
  
Don will be resigning as treasurer. 
  
New Business: 
  
There was talk about investing in an I-pad to scan credit cards. The cost will be $400.00 plus 

monthly service. Danno will be checking on this in more detail and get back to us at the next 

meeting. 
  
Everyone spoke about getting together job descriptions for President, Vice President and 

Treasurer before the annual meeting takes place. 
  
Mike Fischer made a motion to end the meeting and Dan Callen seconded it, all in favor. 
  
The next meeting will take place at Dooley’s on November 11

th
, 2013. 

 


